
This week at school we talked about how special and amazing we all 
are!  We learned a new word during circle time this week as we read 
stories, sang songs, and talked about our differences that make us so 

great.  The word was: “unique”.

Some of the stories we read this week included: I Like Myself!, I Am 
Enough, Amazing Me!, What I Like About Me!, The Magic of Me!, I Like 

Me!, It’s Ok to be Different, Only One You, What if We Were All the 
Same?, and Different.

During our fine motor craft time this week we made pretend mirrors 
that told us how special we were, we decorated the first letters of our 
names with pom poms and made different kinds of emotions that we 

feel with play-doh.

In our centers this week, we continued to play classroom bingo, where 
we practiced all of our friends’ names.  We also introduced a new fine 

motor center, the rubber bands, where kiddos have to practice 
stretching rubber bands with their fingers from one peg and connect it 

to another.

In Social Skills this week, Miss Renee continued to help teach us about 
all of the different emotions we can feel.  We started making a book of 
emotions that when finished, the kiddos will get to take home.  It will 
have pictures of themselves and how they feel and what makes them 

feel that way.

Next week we will be talking about the changing weather and the new 
season that is finally upon us: Fall!
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As the weather is getting 

cooler, please remember to 

send in with your child a light 

jacket or sweatshirt as we will 

still be going outside as much 

as possible throughout the 

week! ☺

Wednesday, October 9th 
Fire Department Presentation

10:00am

Monday, October 14th 
Columbus Day

NO SCHOOL
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